
 
 

 
 

 Let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, since as 

members of one body you were called to peace. And be 

thankful.           Colossians 3:15                      

Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
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105 Allen St.                                   
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Office: 419.326.4685 
Fax: 419.326.4685 
 
School Principal 
Jeff Falck 
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Secretary 
Janet Weihrauch 
Ext. 100 
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Preschool 
Mrs. Jessica Krueger 
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Mrs. Heather Kretz 
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5th, 6th & 7th Grade 
Mr. Joshua von Stein 
Ext. 105 
jvonstein@tlcjenera.org 
 

 

This Week @ Trinity: 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back - and Welcome New Faces! 

 It is so great to be able to begin a new school year! We pray you had a 

great summer and were able to enjoy time as families. Now that the calendar has 

turned to September, we get to return to the classrooms and, by the grace of 

God, help the children we are blessed to teach grow mentally, emotionally, and 

most important of all - spiritually - getting to see Jesus love for them in all things 

and giving them the opportunity to respond to that love by doing the best they 

can in all things. 

 We welcome all returning students and their families this year. We know 

that you bring a love for Trinity and can help any new families see the great 

treasure we have in our small school. To our new families - welcome! We are so 

honored that you have joined us. Please do not hesitate to contact us with 

questions and we look forward to answering those questions and getting to know 

you better, 

 We thank God for our teachers - Mrs. Jessica Krueger in Pre-K, Mrs. 

Connie Krueger in Kindergarten, and Mr. Josh von Stein in grades 6-8 - they are 

excited to continue helping your children grow at Trinity. We also thank God for 

Mrs. Heather Kretz who will now be teaching full time in grades 3-5, a change 

from her limited time last school year. We welcome Mrs. Karena Falck in gades 1-

2. Mrs. Falck brings years of teaching experience in PK-8 classrooms and she is 

excited to help the children grow. We also welcome Mrs. Courtney Breitigam who 

will serve as an aide in our classrooms (as well as assist Janet in the office). 

 

 

PowerSchool 

Families with children in grades 1-8 will soon be receiving an invitation to 

login to PowerSchool. PowerSchool allows you to keep track of the classroom 

progress for your child. It also includes directory information and even a place for 

SCHOOL CALENDAR  
TUE School Resumes; Chapel 8:30 (all are welcome!) 

Volleyball Practice 3:30-5:00. (CANCELLED) 
WED Soccer Practice 3:30-5:00. 
THU Volleyball Practice 3:30-5:00. 
SAT TLS Soccer Tournament 9:00; Chili Cook off 5:00. 
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We are confident God will bless us this year. With his promise of blessing us in mind, we can live out our theme for the 

year: “United in Christ” based on the words of Clossians 3:15:  Let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, since as 

members of one body you were called to peace. Thank you, Lord, for the days, weeks, and months ahead! 

PowerSchool 

Families with children in grades 1-8 will soon be receiving an invitation to login to PowerSchool. PowerSchool 

allows you to keep track of the classroom progress for your child. It also includes directory information and even a place 

for news and notes to be shared by the office. We encourage you to make use of this program, encourage your child 

based on the progress you see, and be proactive if concerns arise, keeping good lines of communication open with the 

classroom teacher throughout the year. 

New Hymnals! 

 Our church is in the process of transitioning to a new hymnal. The red hymnal was used for almost 30 years, and 

the new edition includes many of the well-loved elements of that hymnal as well as some new songs that we can use to 

praise God. Thanks to a generous gift, each student in grades 1-8 will be receiving a new hymnal at no charge. The 

hymnals are set to be delivered this week and students will receive their own copy very soon.  

CHILI COOK OFF: Trinity is hosting a Chili Cook Off on Saturday, September 10 at 5:00. Join us for some delicious chili! 

You can taste test each participant's special recipe and vote for your favorite. Also scheduled is a bonfire with s’mores 

and hotdogs, as well as cornhole games!  If you wish to enter your own chili, please bring 4-6 quarts of chili to be judged.  

The Cook Off will be held in the school parking lot, but will move inside the gym if it rains.  Please bring your own chairs 

and drinks.  You can sign up on the church's website at tlcjenera.org or email mwmtrinity@tlcjenera.org if you plan to 

attend.   

TLS LUNCH MENU 
Hot Pockets (ham & cheese or pepperoni   $1    Corn Dog  $.50 
Bagel bites         4/$1    PB & J Uncrustable $1.00 
Cheeseburger         $2 
Chicken sandwich           $2.50 
 
Hymn of the Week 
 Our first hymn for the year will be “Oh, How Good it Is”, found in the new hymnals (#731). This hymn builds on 
our school year theme and emphasizes the gift we have in unity and the blessings God provides through that gift.  
 Classroom teachers will be working with the students throughout the week. We encourage you to help your 
children review the hymn at home as well. 
 Kindergarten/Grades 1&2 - Stanza 1 Only 
 Grades 3-5 - Stanzas 1 & 2 
 Grades 6-8 - Stanzas 1-3 
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